
PO Box 570

Redhill RII1 2eB
14th January 2015

The Prime Minister,
10 Downing Street,

London SWIA 2AA

Dear Prime Minister,

T.REEDOM OF EXPRESSION
we congratulate you on marching in support the above righf in paris on sundayllth January. we arso, however, want to know why, at the same time, your
government is imposing state Censorship on British websites (through the
Audiovisual Media services Regulations, which came into force on lst December
2014)' This has caused a storm of protest (including from the Depufy prime
Minister) and needs to be revoked.
Please let us know when this wiII be done and, if not, why not

Yours for freedom of expression,

Edward Goodman

Chair of CAC.
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